
Hesperia Community Schools 

Ad Hoc Finance Committee 

April 17, 2017 

Committee Meeting 

 

The ad hoc finance committee meeting was called to order by Vaughn White, Superintendent at 

5:15 p.m. in the Administration Office Conference Room. 

 

Committee Members Present: Flanery, Sturtevant, & Daniels 

Committee Members Absent: None 

Also Present:  Pat Budde, Business Manager & Vaughn White, Superintendent 

 

The process of reviewing the general fund budget expenditures line by line continued from where 

the committee left off at the April 12th meeting. 

 

Meeting ended at 6:50 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 


